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               BS 8629 is a “Code of practice for the design, installation, commissioning and  

 

 
Following the Grenfell Tower fire, the public enquiry and the Hackitt independent 

review, it is clear that significant changes will be required in the construction industry 

in the future.  Some might consider that the changes are not before time, others will be 

concerned at the impact on costs and 

competitiveness which are likely to be 

experienced at least in the medium 

term. 

The first big change will be the 

requirement for contractors to be able 

to demonstrate competence.  

Specifications are likely to be tighter 

and there will be the need to ensure 

that all aspects of the buildings 

construction, integrity and safety 

systems have been fully considered 

and documented. 

There has been much talk of the ‘golden thread’ that will be required over the life of 

buildings in the future, and many are hoping that technology and the ‘digital world’ will 

assist in this. 

What does the future hold for Fire Safety in high-rise buildings?  
 



 

 

We are already seeing a huge change in the cost of PII insurance, with many companies 

refusing to consider anything that is connected with building cladding and similar 

technologies.  

Consulting a compliance expert will ensure that you comply with the design, 

installation and ongoing maintenance requirements of a system.   

Got a question about evacuation systems? Need help installing a fire alarm or 

emergency evacuation system? Get in touch today!  

For over forty years, Fixfire® has been providing quality products, systems and services for 

Life & Property Protection. Whatever your requirement, please call our Compliance Team for 

expert advice and a refreshingly different approach.  

Freephone 08000 891999 

 

 

 


